
Closure of LPTs/VLPTs - Another  Fall out of 
De Recognition. 

 

We express our strongest resentment on the arbitrary decision of 
closing 272 VLPTs/LPTs of Doordarshan by an order dated 
12.01.18. 
 
As per our information the decision is taken without the approval of 
Hon'ble Ministry of I & B. 
 
On 23.11.2017, we had uploaded a draft representation on our 
website to be sent by Hon'ble MPs/MLAs and other Influential 
personalities of society .Now it is high time to express the Unity. It 
is a humble appeal to all members to put pressure on Government 
by approaching the MPs/MLAs or any influential political 
personalities and get the letter forwarded to the Hon’ble Minister of 
I & B. The Letters are in MS Word Format and required Changes 
may be done. 
 
Merely forwarding the representations may not work. Approach the 
Influential people so that they talk to Hon'ble MIB & Hon'ble MOS 
(MIB) to stop this Anti Employee Move by Prasar Bharati /DG DD.  
 
Please send one copy to umsharma01@gmail.com  
 
ARTEE is committed to do anything to everything possible in the 
current scenario. 
 

Click here for Draft Representation (Hindi). 
 

Click here for Draft Representation (English) 
 

Central Office  
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